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THIS THURSDAY– MARCH 8 
PREP PICNIC and INFORMATION SESSION FOR PARENTS 

Please commit this date to your calendar Prep Parents. Come along to hear about our 
teaching and learning program, including play-based investigations, routine expectations and 

other general information that will enhance the home school partnership. 
There will be plenty of time to answer questions and speak to your child’s teacher. 

5.00pm- PICNIC 
5.50pm- Prep children supervised in the Chinese Classroom 

PRE SCHOOL SIBLINGS 
Please complete and return by tomorrow the slip tha t came home with your Prep 

student last week, or give the office a call regard ing any pre-school children requiring 
care from 5.50pm. 

As our staff can only supervise Prep children we wi ll employ early childhood carers 
for the pre-school siblings so this information is very important. 

 
6.00pm- Parent session in the Grade 5/6 gallery 

 
 

 



 
 

PROFESSOR MATHS IS HERE 
Here are some of our Grade 2 students working as mathematicians to solve a 

problem. Great Team Work!! 
 
 

 
ROAD SAFETY AROUND OUR SCHOOL 

The safety of our students and wider school community is of paramount importance. 
Weekly we are receiving calls, emails and letters from concerned residents, parents and 

carers regarding the conduct of motorists during our busy drop off and pick up times. 
 

Moorabool Shire and the Police will be increasing their presence during these very busy 
times and fines will be issued. 

 
PLEASE heed parking signs and speed limits and respect our neighbours by 

 NOT PARKING OVER DRIVEWAYS or in DISABLED PARKS. 
We have students with mobility restrictions whose parents and carers need to access these 

parks at drop off and pick up . 
 

                   
 

 
BUS ZONES 

Thank you for not parking in the bus zones in Lerderderg Street. 
Shire representatives will come to assembly and discuss road safety issues with our 

students on Monday 19th March and we will continue to remind them of their responsibilities 
when traveling to and from school.  

 
Thank you for your support with this very important matter. 

 
WEAR RED TO SAY NO TO BULLYING 

Friday March 16 we will wear red as a symbol that we don’t tolerate bullying at BMPS. 
We look forward to this date as a public symbol of this important message. 

 
Visit the below link for parent advise and information to support us to be working in 

partnership 
https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/YourRole/Pages/For-Parents-and-carers.aspx 

 
 

 

 
HARMONY DAY- Wednesday 21 March 

Harmony Day  is a celebration of the cultural diversity within our school community – a day 
of cultural respect for everyone who calls Australia home. Thank you to Mr Frost who has 

many interesting ideas planned for classrooms. 

We invite everyone to dress up and either celebrate their personal or ancestral 
heritage or wear orange . 

We also look forward to revamping the world map in the undercover area to highlight 
the many different cultures at BMPS. 

 



 
SCHOOL COUNCIL 2018 

We would like to announce that our 2018 School Council Representatives will be 

Congratulations to Megan Kraljik and Rachel Arnol who will join our School Council this year. 
 

 
HYGIENE 

Soap dispensers are on the wall in all toilets. The hygiene of our students is extremely 
important to us. You can assist us in this area by reminding your children to flush toilets and 

wash their hands with soap. 
 

 
PHOTO PERMISSIONS 

Please let the office know at your earliest convenience if you would like to change the photo 
permission status of your child. 

 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
Thank you very much to the parents who have returned items of school uniform that do not 

belong to their child. 
Quite a lot of time is spent trying to support families with lost property so we very much 

appreciate your assistance in 
·  Ensuring property that has accidently come home to you is returned 

·  Ensuring your child’s items are clearly named. 
 
 

JEWELLERY 
A reminder not to wear jewellery at school. 

 
 

CANTEEN REMINDERS 
 Please do not send large notes to school for canteen purchases and remind your children 

that it is not OK to buy food for others. 
�
 

TEACHER PROFESSIONAL LEARNING- DATE FOR YOUR CALEND AR 
Please commit the following pupil free day to your calendar. 

                       Friday March 23 – Wellbeing Professional Learning For Teachers 
 

KITCHEN VOLUNTEERS 
Mrs Zanon would love to hear from any parents interested in supporting the kitchen program. 

Volunteer support is at the CORE of our wonderful program and we would be thrilled to 
welcome new faces. Please contact the office if you would like to get involved. 

 
 

FUNDRAISING – HOT CROSS BUNS 
You will have already received your Hot Cross Bun order form. Please return your orders by 
Thursday March 22nd. At this stage of the year funds raised will be supporting the resurfacing 

of the synthetic basketball court. 
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COMMUNITY MATHS AND LITERACY INFORMATION EVENING P- 2 and 3-6 
 

Please see flyer to follow and commit this date to your diary. We are looking forward to 
sharing this valuable information with you to enhance the mathematics and literacy learning 

for your children. 
 

Thursday 15 March 2018 
6.00pm – 7.00pm (Prep-2) 

7.00 – 8.00 (Gr 3-6) 
 

5/6 Gallery 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
NO SMOKING AROUND OUR SCHOOL 

We again bring to your attention a reminder to our school community that the law states that  
“smoking is banned within four metres of an entrance to all primary and secondary schools 

in Victoria” 
We appreciate your support in adhering to this law and not smoking around entrances. 

 
 
 

NOAH BARLOW GRADE 2 
A DREAM garden for Noah Barlow 2S has been captured on a designer pillowcase with all 

profits being donated to Make-A-Wish Australia. 
Little Hipster Kubby founders Jonathan and Jade Phillips made a Luna Park cubby and 
market garden in response to a wish from Noah, who has a rare mitochondrial disease. 

Noah shared his beautiful artwork at assembly yesterday. 
 

“My name is Noah and I wanted to tell you about my pillowcase. I designed this pillowcase 
for Adairs. It raises money for Make A Wish Foundation. So if you buy one, the money goes 

towards making wishes come true.  
I had a wish last year and I wished for a garden. I have a veggie patch and a cubby house 

that looks like Luna Park. I have a market too. 
My pillowcase is a drawing I did of my garden and it even has my name on it.” 

  
 

Pillow cases are available from Adairs and are truly delightful. 
Noah’s humble, beautiful presence ignites us daily at BMPS and we are so grateful. 

 
 

          
 
 
 

Melinda, Leanne, Pam & Chris 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



INTRODUCING OUR GRADE PREP 1 AND 2 STAFF 
This week we are putting faces to our Grade Prep 1 and 2 Teacher Teams. 
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GRADE 1 TEAM 
 

 
 

 
 
 

GRADE 2 TEAM 

�
�

GRADE PREP TEAM 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Jonelle  
Seidel-Davies 

Rebecca 
Conroy 

Lilli Campbell Bethan White 

 

 

  

Kelly Connell Adele 
Johnson 

Rebecca Pike Alli Grant 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Hannah Rose Andrea Miles Nick Frost Georga 
Wheatland 

   

 

Ilkcan Pasa      Eleanor Price  
 

Glenn 
Kennedy 
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Anna 
Baxter �

Brooke 
Gleeson �

Leonie 
Underwood �

Kelly 
Watson �

Christie 
Sharp �

Allison 
Carr 
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SENIOR HOUSE SPORTS DAY 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Senior Sports Grades 3 – 6 will be held on Wednesday 14th March at Mason’s 
Lane beginning promptly at 9:00am and concluding around 2:45pm. 
 
At these sports all children will be involved in a standardised athletics competition.  
On the day children will dress up in their house colours. Children will need to bring 
along their lunch from home, a drink, hat and we suggest sunscreen. Canteen lunches 
are available on this day.  These will need to be placed in tubs as soon as the morning 
bell rings. The canteen will deliver tubs to Mason’s Lane in time for the lunch break. 
Being a large event we require parent assistance in the running of these events. This 
task will be conducted jointly with teachers. 
If you are able to assist on this day please notify Mrs Lisa Hurst as soon as possible 
by completing the form below and sending it along with your child to school. 
 
COST- $1:00 per child.  Money goes toward the hire of Masons Lane with the 
Council and the hire and use of the Athletics track and equipment through Little 
Athletics. This money should be given to the grade teacher who will keep a 
record of payment. 
 
Thanking you, 
Lisa, Yvonne and Liz 
(P.E. TEAM) 
 

SENIOR HOUSE SPORTS              

 
PARENT HELPER REPLY FORM 

 
I……………………………..parent/guardian of……………………………………… 
in grade…………..am able to assist with the Senior Sports Day on Wednesday 14th 
March. 
 
Phone Number……………………… �

�
�
�
�
�
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Moorabool Young Writers’ Awards 
 
We are encouraging all of our young writers to take  part in this terrific writing 
competition (see notice below).  Children can enter  in the Junior Section (Prep to 
Grade 3) and the Intermediate Section (Grades 4 to 6).  This is an excellent 
opportunity for the children to publish their work and it is proudly supported by 
Moorabool Library Services and Shire Council.  Entr y forms to accompany all entries 
are available from our office or online at www.moor abool.vic.gov.au/libraries.  The 
competition runs from March 15 to April 16. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

ADVERTISING 
Bacchus Marsh Primary School is a community school and we are happy to distribute information from com munity 

groups. Please be aware that these forms of communi cation/information are not endorsements from our sc hool. 
 

 
 
 

Bacchus Marsh 
Dyslexia Seminar - VIC 

Wednesday, March 7th, 2018 | 1:00pm - 2:30pm 
Venue: Bacchus Marsh Golf Club 

Cost: FREE 
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COLES SPORTS FOR SCHOOLS IS BACK  

  
BMPS is registered for the Coles Sports for Schools  Program.  

The program launched on Wednesday 7th February. 
For every $10 spent at Coles, customers will receiv e one Sports for Schools 

voucher. Bring the vouchers into school and place t hem in the collection bins. 
We have clearly marked collection bins in the offic e area and in the gym. 

  
The race is on. The more vouchers we collect, the m ore sports equipment the 

school will get for free. Please encourage all of y our friends and family to 
collect on your behalf. 

  
  

Teachers, please spread the word and encourage stud ents to bring in 
vouchers and place them in the collection boxes. 

  
Thanks PE Team, (Lisa, Vonny and Liz) 

 

 
 

 
Bookchats are back for 2018!�

��

A book chat is just that – a relaxed chat about the books 
you’re reading or have read. Share your reading 

experiences with like minded people over some light 
refreshments. �

New participants are warmly welcomed.�
��

Lerderderg Library: Second Wednesday of each month 
@10am�

Next Chat will be Wednesday 14 March �
��

Ballan Library: Second Friday of each month @2pm�

Next Chat will be Friday 9 March �

 �
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